Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



10th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

For the first part of the Spring Term, Oak Class will be learning about Traditional Tales such as Goldilocks, The Three Little Pigs and Little Red Riding Hood. As part of this experience, the children will be exploring different materials in order to build a house for the 3 little pigs. On **Wednesday 17th January**, we will be visiting our Forest School site in Bushy Leith Copse. During our visit, we will be building homes for our clay pigs which we will make in school beforehand, as well as having the opportunity to explore the Forest School site.

For this visit please bring in suitable clothing for your child to change into, including **wellies**, **multiple warm layers**, **a waterproof coat**, **hat and gloves** as we will be on the Forest School site for the majority of the morning.

Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form that you filled in when your child started school will cover this visit. We will need parent helpers in order to run this visit, so if you are able to help for the morning, please let me know.

Yours sincerely

Laura Fogden

L. Kogden

Oak Class Teacher